
YEAR SIX 

Glorious Geographers 

Thank you for all your dona-

tions of boxes and cocktail 

sticks: the children had lots of 

fun making Geographical models of the upper, 

middle and lower courses of a river system. 

Take a look…. 

 

 

 

 

It was fantastic to see so many of you at our 

recent parent/carer café. I think you will agree 

some of the poems produced  were very     

powerful! 

 Dates for the diary : 

 Year 6 ‘Face to Face’ parent/carer 

meetings:  Wednesday 19th October. 

 Year 6 ‘Remote’ parent/carer meetings: 

Thursday 20th October.  

 Year 5 and 6 Harvest Festival: Tuesday 

18th October  (1.35pm at St Nicholas 

Church) 

Local Foodbank Donations 

As a Harvest gift, we would like to give     

donations to our local Food Bank. If you 

feel that you could contribute please see 

the list of suggestions below: 

Sponge puddings; instant mash (boxed/

sachets); long Life milk; fruit Juice; small 

bottles of laundry detergent; shampoo & 

shower gel and tinned rice pudding.  


